From: Kim Mahosky [mailto:kim@goldennorth.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2014 3:54 PM

To: Sen. Cathy Giessel

Subject: SB 127 VEHICLE TRANSACTION AGENTS

Dear Senator Giessel,

DMV has Contract Partners that provide registration and titling services at non-state owned locations. These shops provide a valuable service to our company in handling our title, registration, motor vehicle records, lost titles, lost plates and a whole host of other services. For these services, these contractors receive nothing from the state except some of the paper supplies and forms. These shops do charge their customers a nominal service fee and that is the only income they receive for their services. This bill provides for a small commission fee for the work that they do. We feel that this is a matter of fairness to compensate them for the work they do for the state and allow them to grow their businesses.

For these reasons, we support SB 127.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kim

Kim Mahosky

Government Affairs



Our expertise. Your peace of mind.

Alaska's Choice for over 30 years.

Agent for United Van Lines

940 Raspberry Road

Anchorage, AK 99518

Direct: (907)348-2616

Fax: (907)344-6727





***As a carrier, we strive for the best quality relocation possible. If at anytime you would not rate us a "5", the highest score possible, I would greatly appreciate you letting me know

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.